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March 7, 2017 
 
 
The Honorable Jeff Barker, Chair 
House Judiciary Committee, Members 
 

RE:   House Bill 2620 (Assault III/ hospital workers) 
 House Bill 2717 (Assault III/ mass transit workers) 
  House Bill 2721 (Assault III/ highway worker)   

 
Dear Chair Barker and Members, 
 
The Oregon Criminal Defense Lawyers Association is an organization of attorneys who 
represent juveniles and parents in juvenile dependency proceedings, juvenile delinquency 
proceedings, adult criminal prosecutions and appeals, and civil commitment proceedings 
throughout the state of Oregon.  Thank you for the opportunity to submit the following comments 
in opposition to House Bills 2620, 2717 and 2721.  
 
In addition to comments previously made in our written testimony, I would like to refer the 
Committee to this list of collateral consequences arising from felony prosecution in the state of 
Oregon.  This list is compiled by the Council of State Governments Justice Center.  
 
https://niccc.csgjusticecenter.org/search/?jurisdiction=40 
 
 
Please let me know if we can answer any questions. 
 
 

Gail L Meyer, JD 
Legislative Representative 

Oregon Criminal Defense Lawyers Association 
503-799-8483   gmeyer@ocdla.org 

 


